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ST. NICHOLAS GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH 
                                                           BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 
 
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2021                         FIRST SUNDAY OF ST. LUKE          
 
WELCOME ALL VISITORS: 
On behalf of the Parish Council, Fr. Michael, the Church Staff, and the entire family of St. 
Nicholas, we would like to welcome all our Visitors who are in attendance today please 
enjoy our hospitality. If you need any assistance please contact any of the Parish Council 
members. 
 
MEMORIAL SERVICE: 
A  1 year Memorial service will be chanted today in memory of our brother in Christ, 
Chrysovantis Kakarolis. May his soul rest in peace and may his memory be eternal. 
 
 
 



WEEKLY CALENDAR: 
Monday, September  27:  Greek School Classes  4:30 pm to 7:30 pm 
                                    Ladies Philoptochos "Crabfest" Fundraiser  at Costa's Inn Rest. 6:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, September   29:  Greek School  Classes  4:30 pm to 7:30 pm   
                                                                                                                                                    
Thursday,      September  30:   GOYA Meeting 7:00 pm 
 
GOYA OFFICERS INSTALLATION SERVICE: 
The GOYA Officers and Advisors will be Installed today after Church. On behalf of the 
Parish Council, Fr. Michael, and the entire family of St. Nicholas, we would like to wish the 
Officers, Advisors and Members of the Youth Group a fruitful and successful year as they 
challenge themselves to a year of new and exciting projects and accomplishments. 
 
THE FOLLOWING ARE THE NAMES OF THE NEW ELECTED GOYA OFFICERS 
AND THEIR ADVISORS: 
President- Anastasios Pandelidis  Vice President- Maximus Zdziera - Treasurer- Evan 
Quintero - Corresponding Secretary- Sofia Koumidis - Recording Secretary - Panagiota 
Zdziera- Sergeant of Arms - 
Niko Kostrivas - Historian - Melina Nikoletos and George Kostrivas. 
Head Advisor - Rita Quintero - Advisors- Debbie Nistazos - Katina Palas - Rena 
Koutsantonis - Nitsa Zdziera - and Emily Syropoulos.  Congratulations to all of you and 
may God bless you and your families. 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL REGISTRATION: WELCOME BACK SUNDAY SCHOOL 
TEACHERS , AIDES AND STUDENTS.  ATTENTION ALL PARENTS: 
 As Parents, you have the responsibility to bring your children on time to the Sunday school 
classes. Religious Education is very important for the spiritual growth and stability of our 
children. Learning about God, the Church, and their Faith, gives children the opportunity to 
explore new horizons in their life. Parents invest in your children's future by securing a 
lifetime of blessings through the Blessings of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Please do not 
neglect your children's opportunity to have a spiritual relationship with their Lord. HAVE A 
GREAT YEAR!   
 
HELLENNIC GOLDEN COINS: 
Registration for the Hellenic Golden Coins Dance Group is under way. You may register at 
the Church office, or contact Foula Paragios at 410-236- 3419 or Email her at 
fparagios@gmail.com or at hellenicgoldencoins@gmail.com   
 
GREEK SCHOOL REGISTRATION:  
As we mentioned in the upcoming events, that the beginning of the Greek school classes will 
begin on Monday, September the 20th. Registration for the Greek school classes are under 
way. Please register your child/or children so we can have an idea on how many students 
will be attending for the 2021/2022 year. Student applications are in the Church office. 
HAVE A GREAT YEAR!    
 



ALTAR BOYS NEEDED: 
Fr. Michael is calling all our young men in the parish 10 and over to come and serve God by 
serving in the Altar as an Altar boy. What an honor it is for our young people to help their 
church in this manner. 
If you are interested contact Fr. Michael or the Church office and leave your name and 
phone number with the Church secretary. 
 
CHOIR NEWS: 
We are looking for new members to join our St. Nicholas Choir. Anyone who is interested 
in joining please contact the Church office at 410-633-5020 or you can contact our Choir 
Director Pete Bisbikis at 443-803-35-47 or E-mail him at peterbibikis@comcast.net. 
Rehearsals are scheduled on Friday evenings usually twice a month at 7:00 pm. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Sunday, October 3,  Choir Appreciation Sunday -- On this Sunday we will honor the Choir 
Director, Organist, the Choir members and the Chanters of the Church. 
St. Nicholas "Diamonds" Crabfest Fundraiser at the Plateia  1:00 to 4:00 pm                    
                                                Parish Council Meeting:   6:30 pm 
 
Tuesday,        October  5,  Ladies Philoptochos outing at Michael's Steakhouse:  6:00 pm 
Sunday,          October 10, GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETING AFTER CHURCH !!! 
Tuesday,         October 12, St. Nicholas "Diamonds Meeting"  at the Plateia  1:00 pm 
Wednesday,   October  13, Orthodox Bible Study    6:00 pm  
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